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TSI Welcomes Santini as Manager, Meetings, Member 
Relations and Office Services 

WASHINGTON, DC, March 22, 2012 – The Sulphur Institute announces that Stephanie 
A. Santini has joined TSI as manager, meetings, member relations and office services.  
Catherine Randazzo, TSI president and CEO, remarked, “Stephanie has a broad range 
of talents she brings to TSI.  And we are benefitting already as she jumps right-in doing 
her part to make TSI’s Sulphur World Symposium 2012 a big success.” 
  
Ms. Santini has 10 years of experience in event management and member relations 
working with Wills Eye Institute in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, LPL Financial in San 
Diego, California and as the director of events for a Brazilian catering company.  She 
earned a bachelor of arts in political science from the University of Miami.  Ms. Santini is 
fluent in English and Italian. 
 
Founded in 1960, TSI represents all stakeholders actively engaged in producing, buying, 
selling, handling, transporting, or adding value to sulphur on a global basis.  TSI hosts 
its annual Sulphur World Symposium for all members of the sulphur value chain.  This 
year industry experts will meet in Antwerp, Belgium, April 23-25, 2012.  For more 
information about TSI membership, programs and contributions to the industry as well 
as, Sulphur—an advantaged element®, TSI’s most recent educational program, contact 
Joshua C. Maak, The Sulphur Institute, 1020 19th Street NW, Suite 520, Washington, 
DC 20036, USA.  Telephone: +1 202 296 2316; E-mail: JMaak@sulphurinstitute.org; 
Website: www.sulphurinstitute.org. 
 

-END- 

Important Style Notes to Editors:  Sulfur is the preferred spelling in the United States, but the formal name of The 
Sulphur Institute is spelled with a “ph.” 


